Qualification Withdrawal Consideration
RSPH Level 2 Foundation Award in Food Hygiene


	
	Comments 

	Do you still offer this qualification? 
	

	What is your reason for offering this qualification instead of one of those developed for specific sectors such as catering, manufacturing and retail?
	

	RSPH recently launched a new qualification, the RSPH Level 2 Award in Food Safety & Hygiene, which is not specific to a sector.  Have you looked at the new specification?
	

	If you answered yes to the above question, do you see any major differences in the content between the new qualification and the foundation qualification?
	

	Have you now switched to delivering the new qualification?
	

	[bookmark: _GoBack]Who are your primary learners undertaking the RSPH Level 2 Foundation Award in Food Hygiene qualification? 

	

	RSPH are considering withdrawing the RSPH Level 2 Foundation Award in Food Hygiene, because we consider that the content is broadly similar to that of our new qualification. Do you have any concerns with this? 
	

	Did you know the new RSPH Level 2 Award in Food Safety & Hygiene has the possibility of being funded for adult unemployed learners?
	

	What rationale would you give if you wanted to continue using  the RSPH Level 2 Foundation Award in Food Hygiene?
	

	Do you support the withdrawal of the RSPH Level 2 Foundation Award in Food Hygiene?
	




Centre Name:                                                       Centre Contact:

PLEASE E-MAIL COMPLETED FORM TO:              dsinclair@rsph.org.uk


